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Curriculum and Instruction 

Spring universal screening in reading and math occurred in grades K-8 in May and data 

from the screenings will be used by district and campus administrators to gauge student 

academic growth in reading, math, and language usage throughout the district.   

Summer school has begun across the district for students along with the summer 

feeding program.   

 

State Assessments 

 The district has received preliminary results for EOC assessments and grades 5 & 8 

STAAR. Our HS biology and US history students and teachers should be applauded for their 

accomplishments.  Our 5th and 8th grade are to be commended on the marked improvement 

from first round scores to second round scores. We are awaiting the preliminary scores for 

grades 3-8.  More information will be forthcoming as scores are released and data is 

disaggregated.  

 

Professional Development 

Mrs. Bowman, Mrs. Boyd, and Mrs. Darden were invited to attend the Texas Tech 

School of Education Innovation Showcase on the Tech campus. The conference was sponsored 

in part by Raise Your Hand Texas and focused on blended/personalized learning, literacy, 

social/emotional learning and Texas Tech partnerships.  

 

District and campus leadership traveled to Houston to Cy-Fair ISD’s annual 3R 

Leadership Conference on June 4, 5 and 6. The conference focused on the importance of the 

3Rs- Rigor, Relevance and Relationships. The conference will provide us with dynamic tools 

and resources that will help us realize our District's three goals while focusing on future ready 

learning.  

 

End of Year 

The end of year luncheon occurred on May 24th with service awards and recognition of 

elementary and secondary teachers of the year. The Elementary Teacher of the Year was 

awarded to Olivia Peasley - 5th grade Math teacher at HIS; the Secondary Teacher of the year 

was awarded to Kyle Davis - HS construction/cabinetry and wood shop teacher.  We also 

awarded our first ever Heart of an Eagle Award to Taylor Sanders - first grade teacher at HES. 

This award exemplifies what it means to be an Eagle. Taylor was instrumental in leading the 

first grade team this year through the difficult situation of losing Mrs. Wakeland. Staff were 

treated to a taco salad lunch and sopapilla cheesecake for dessert.   
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